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Gagnon - DNR, Nikie <nikie.gagnon@state.co.us> Wed, Feb 8, 2023 at 9:33 AM
To: Jeff Reeves <reevesj@logancountyco.gov>

Hi Jeff.

As we discussed on the phone, due to the conditions on the ground at the Kokes Gravel Pit, permit no. M-1978-249, I
have been unable to conduct the acreage release inspection. I extended the decision out 30 days to March 10, 2023. 
The Notice of Weather Delay letter is attached for your records.  I'll reach out to you later this month to reschedule the
inspection. 

Kind regards,

--
Nikie Gagnon
Environmental Protection Specialist

P 303.866.3567 x8126 | C 720.527.1640 | F 303.832.8106 
Physical: 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
Mailing: DRMS Room 215, 1001 E 62nd Ave, Denver, CO 80216
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February 8, 2023 
 
 
 
Jeff Reeves 
Logan County 
12603 CR 33 
Sterling, CO 80751 
 
RE: Kokes Gravel Pit; DRMS File No. M-1978-249; Inspection Required – Notice of Weather 
 Delay  
 
Dear Mr. Reeves, 
 
On December 2, 2022, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received 
your request for a full/final release of 32.25 acres for the Kokes Gravel Pit, File No. M-1978-
249. The Division is required to conduct an inspection when an Operator has requested an 
acreage reduction or when an Operator requests a full or partial surety release. The Division 
will conduct an inspection to verify that reclamation has been completed in accordance with 
the approved Reclamation Plan and the Reclamation Performance Standards outlined in the 
Construction Materials/Hard Rock Rules. Due to weather and ground conditions, the Division 
is unable to conduct the inspection at this time. In accordance with Rule 4.17.2(2) The 
Division will conduct the inspection as soon as weather and ground conditions permit.  
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at (303)866-3567 x8126. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Nikie Gagnon 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
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